
-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-
Welcome to Kid's Haven's 2021-2022 school year. We are

kicking off the curriculum by studying the beginning of the

year. During the beginning of the year we explore the class-

room, get use to the classroom environment and commun-

ity. Throughout the year our curriculum is broken up into

studies. These include beginning of the year, pets, music

making, balls, roads, recycle, reduce, reuse, buildings, and

getting ready for Kindergarten for our preschool graduating

class. Our lesson plans are created based around these

studies. In addition to the studies we also focus on a letter

and a number each week.

It is important that you and your child be informed of our

standards of classroom behavior so everyone knows what is

expected.  In the classroom we ensure children to maintain

physical safety, respect the rights of others, not to hurt the

feelings of others, and to care for the classroom and ma-

terials. We have always found parents to be very supportive

of good classroom behavior so their child has a good envi-

ronment for maximum learning. If your child develops any

difficulty conforming to the rules, your child’s teacher will

notify you. As well, we hope that you will advise your child’s

teacher if at any time your child has a problem with any of

the following, academic, social, or emotional difficulties.

Should your child become discouraged or fearful about

school, please communicate with your child’s teacher so

that we can discover the cause of the problem. We hope you

have a great start to the beginning of the year!!!

 

 
              Missy SjolinMissy Sjolin

-REMINDERS-
If your child will be getting on or off a

bus here at Kid’s Haven you must have

an alternate destination form

completed ASAP.

During the school year, please

remember to call if your child/ren will

not be coming back to Kid’s Haven off

the bus. Buses will be picking up and

dropping off at the north side door for

school-age.

Take a look at our update COVID policy

emailed on 9/1/21.

ABC Mouse: our computer class

through ABC Mouse will start on 9/13.

 
 

-EVENTS-
9/7: Bring in Family Photo

9/12: Happy Grandparent's Day
9/13: Walk Around the School w/the Class

to Learn About Diff. Places (Preschool)
9/16: Nat'l Play Doh Day (Preschool)

9/20: Nat'l Care for Kids Day
9/20-9/24: Family Read Aloud w/Your
Child's Fav. Book (Infants & Toddlers)
9/21: Deer Lake Orchard (Preschool)

9/23: Hands Demo ex. Play an Instrument,
Make Pottery, Juggle, Knit or Carve

(Preschool)
9/23: Millennium Dance Company

(Preschool)
9/24: Bring in Daily Home Activity Photo

9/30: Visit from Mary Jo (Our Cook)
10/12: Walk Around the School w/the

Class to Learn About Diff. Sounds
(Preschool)

10/14: Classroom Scarecrows (Preschool)
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